
 

 

 
 

 December 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
YEAR 7 EDUCATIONAL VISIT TO WARWICK CASTLE, 9 February 2023 
 
The History Department is organising a visit for students in Year 7 to Warwick Castle on Thursday 9 
February 2023 
 
The purpose of the visit is to support students’ learning about castles alongside their independent 
learning project. A number of structured activities will enable students to take part in interactive talks 
and tours which will ensure that the visit is informative, stimulating, and enjoyable. 
 
I will accompany the students, together with other members of staff. We will travel by coach, leaving 
school at 9am and returning by 3pm, in time for the buses home. Students should bring a packed 
lunch, drinks and snacks. Also please pack for the cold weather – warm clothes. 
 
Parents are invited to make a payment of £28.00 towards the cost of the visit to cover transport, entry 
to the castle, activities, staffing and insurance. We do not wish to exclude any student from this visit. 
However, without this financial support from parents, the visit will have to be cancelled. If you are 
concerned about the cost, please contact us and we can direct you to agencies that might be able to 
support you. 
 
Payment should be made on ParentPay by Monday 9 January at the latest. In case of difficulty in 
meeting this deadline, please contact the school. 
 
By making payment you agree that: 
 

• your son/daughter may take part in this visit and you understand that he/she will be expected 
to comply with the School Behaviour Policy both whilst travelling and during the visit; 

• you will inform the school of any changes to your son/daughter’s medical conditions, 
emergency contact numbers or any other information that you have already supplied to the 
school; 

• your son/daughter receiving first aid and emergency treatment during the school day, on day 
trips, sporting fixtures and residential trips. This consent will be valid for the time your son/ 
daughter is a pupil at Waddesdon Church of England unless you inform us otherwise 

 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 
 
Ellen Hoe 
Head Of Year 7 
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